
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 7:23:36 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Andrena

Last_Name :
Abbo

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hello, my name is Andrena, I am a member of the Chaldean community. I have been living in El Cajon since my
arrival to the United States which has been 10 years since. I do not want East County to be separated for many
reasons, especially the fact that this change isn’t necessary. My Chaldean community is in East County and PANA
who claims to represent our community does not because we are a big community and we represent ourself. 

Submit :
Submit




